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Please make sure you include the plastic dome lid used on takeaway drinks 
When banning plastic products. The dome lid is turning up frequently in parks and foreshore 
areas. It is both litter and a danger to wildlife. It is also unnecessary and purely a cosmetic item 
for a cold drink. A cardboard or oaper lid would do as well, and not cause harm as a wildlife trap. 
Please help to eliminate this unnecessary pollutant. Thank you. LizGreig 


